Kimberly Gibbons

From: Dylan Eure

Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 1:56 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Re: 0587-81-5159.000

Kimberly,

This should be fine. Properties in the 500 yr flood plain are not required to elevate.
Thanks,

Dylan Eure

Erwin Town Planner

(910) 591-4201

deure(@erwin-nc.org

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 1:37 PM
To: Dylan Eure <deure@erwin-nc.org>

Subject: 0587-81-5159.000

I just want to verify this is ok for a DWMH. They obtained a zoning permit from you all. This is in the 500 yr flood plain.
Sincerely,

Kimberly Gibbons
Central Permitting Technician
Development Services

o Hamett

HORTH CARCLINA

(910) 814-6435 | kgibbons@harnett.org

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) I Lillington, NC 27546

https://harnett.ora/permits/
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Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be
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